Kenai Peninsula Borough Office of the Borough Mayor

MEMORANDUM

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President

Members, Kenai Peninsula borough Assembly

FROM: Charlie Pierce, Mayor U

DATE: November 23, 2021

RE: Resolution 2021-081 Approving Board Bylaws for the South Kenai

Peninsula Hospital Service Area (Mayor at the Request of the South

Kenai Peninsula Hospital Service Area Board)

The South Kenai Peninsula Hospital Service Area (SKPHSA) board reviewed and approved revised bylaws for the SKPHSA on October 14, 2021. The current bylaws were approved by the assembly on November 21, 2000 and have been in effect for 21 years. At the request of the SKPHSA board, this resolution seeks assembly approval of the revised bylaws.

Your consideration of this resolution is appreciated.